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Our Vision:
Every child has access to an effective, 
measurable and affordable social, emotional 
and physical education.

Our Mission:
To globally empower educators to prioritise, 
support and measure the development of social, 
emotional and physical literacy for our next 
generation of leaders.



We are pleased to announce the release of Life Skills 
GO Version 2023.04.02, which reflects our continuing 
commitment to meet the evolving needs of our 
Schools, Teachers and Students.

This release includes major improvements to visibility 
over student activity for teachers, resources for 
students in Life Skills GO and structural improvements 
to enhance user experience.

We strongly encourage your feedback so please 
always feel free to contact us at 
support@lifeskillsgroup.com.au with improvement 
suggestions or ideas.
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To better support schools on the Sentral / Life Skills GO integration, we have moved the complete and cancel 
attendance buttons to the top right corner of the screen. This decreases the chances of students accidentally 
clicking the wrong button in the middle of roll call and keeps consistency with other roll calls in Sentral.

Complete / Cancel Attendance has been moved!
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We have updated the ‘Check-in Feed’ to the ‘Activity Feed’ on the Life Skills Go 
teacher dashboard. To increase visibility over student activities in Life Skills 
GO this feed includes all check-ins done by the class as well as any journal 
responses submitted by your students. These activities appear in order of 
submission with the latest activity appearing first, allowing teachers to 
compare check-ins and journal responses in the same space. 

This feed is now filtered by date range so that teachers can look historically 
at student work or for specific time periods. 

To access a journal entry simply click “view entry” in the activity feed.

Updated ‘Activity Feed’ for greater visibility
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We are pleased to introduce our ‘Quiet Place’, a 
space for students to access resources and 
tools that support their wellbeing. 

This space houses both the existing Life Skills 
GO journal and video brain breaks to help 
regulate emotions outside of the emotion 
check-in. 

Students can access both the journal and the 
brain breaks through their own log in.

Introducing Life Skills GO’s ‘Quiet Place’

EngagementBenefits Accessibility Awareness FunLearning



We have increased the number of video activities available 
per emotion so that students get a variety of techniques to 
practice self-regulation. 

When a teacher selects an emotion during the prepare for 
learning activity or when students select an emotion during 
their individual check-in, they will be randomly assigned a 
video from a selection of exercises. This will support 
students learning by providing them with a range of 
activities to put in their personal toolkit.  

Additional self-regulation techniques per emotion

AwarenessEngagementBenefits FrustrationLearning



We look forward to continuing the journey with you, in providing all 

children with the essential social and emotional skills and mental 

wellbeing to thrive in life.

Questions?

Contact us at support@lifeskillsgroup.com.au
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